Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

From: Carmen Harms [CHarms@waterboards.ca.gov]

Sent: Monday, June 01, 2009 4:16 PM

To: TWD113@aol.com

Cc: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health; NickPatz@CeresAssociates.com
Subject: Fwd: OSCF Grant Money

Here's the link I meant to include.

http://www.waterboards.ca.gov/water issues/programs/ustcf/oscf.shtml

>>> 0On 6/1/2009 at 4:15 PM, in message

>>> <4A23FE85.A6FD.0035.0@waterboards.ca.gov>,
Carmen Harms wrote:

> Hi Ted,

Below is the link to the Orphan Site Cleanup Fund website. There is
information about the "federal stimulus" grant money (American
Recovery & Reinvestment Act) at the bottom of the page.

In the middle of the page you'll see an email icon. Click on it and

you'll be taken to another page to sign up for our email notifications

and you'll be notified when we're accepting applications (it should be
within a month or so). You'll need to fill in your information at the

top of the page, and then scroll down to Orphan Site (SB 1161) and

check the box. Go back up to the top of the page and click submit.

You should be able to get the money you need to finish and get site closure.
If you have any questions, please let me know.

Thanks,

Carmen
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